
 

 

Purple Childcare Autumn newsletter 

 What’s on this term: 

We have weekly visits 

from Linda from 

Stretch and Grow on 

Tuesdays (focusing on 

physical movement and 

keeping healthy) and 

Louise from Yoga bears 

on Thursdays (focusing 

on stretching and 

relaxing)  Children have 

been loving both 

activities, please ask us 

for more information. 

Dates for your diary:      

20/11/17 Morning:  

Concept photography 

Please let us know if 

this is not your child’s 

usual day but you would 

like a photo 

10/12/17 12:00-2:00 

Christmas Fayre 

More details to follow 

soon 

We will close for 

Christmas at 6pm on 

Friday 22nd Dec and re-

open at 7:30am on 

Tuesday 2nd Jan 

 

Changes to how we 

provide food 

Tea time: We have noticed 

that many children eat a 

large afternoon snack and 

are less interested in tea 

at 4:30. With this in mind 

we are planning to change 

our schedule to provide a 

‘high tea’ at 3pm and a late 

snack at 5pm for those 

children staying on until 

6pm. 

 

 

With the colder weather 

upon us could we remind 

parents to bring warm 

clothes, wellies and coats 

(all-in-one suits are ideal). 

Could we also ask that all 

children have at least one 

spare change of clothes and 

at least two pairs of 

underpants. Accidents do 

happen for children of all 

ages! 

Parking can get quite 

congested although there is 

lots of space in our car park. 

To maximise space please 

park diagonally facing the 

dentist on the right hand 

side and fill up from the back 

to the front of the carpark. 

Please park considerately.  

 

Drinking water bottles                  

With an increase in 

numbers we are changing 

our system with drinks 

bottles. We will be asking 

all parents to bring and 

collect their child’s drinks 

bottle each day. Thank 

you to parents who are 

already doing this.   

To keep up to date on 

events join our Facebook 

group: 
https://www.facebook.com/Purp

leChildcare/            

 

 


